
In this post-Covid world it has become more
challenging for the older person to flourish in their
Christian life and service. In response to this and as
a taster for next year’s Faith in the Second Half
conference, Faith in Later Life and Keswick Ministries
are partnering to run two free online events. 

Enabling those in later life to flourish
(11am – 12.15pm)
Aimed at church leaders and those involved in leading ministry with older
people. Topics will include the theology of old age, empowering the ministry
of the older person and providing pastoral support. 
There will be time for Q&A.

Who’s it with? Dr. Garry  Williams, Carl Knightly & Debs Fidler.

Flourishing in later life (2pm – 3pm)
Aimed at the older person wanting to understand that God still has a plan
for them and how they can be involved in ministering to others and serving
God. 
There will be time for Q&A.

Who’s it with? Revd. Ian Knox, Carl Knightly and Pippa Cramer.

To find out more go to our website at:
keswickministries.org/event/fish-online-events

Or call us on 017687 80075
Alternatively you can email events@keswickministries.org

We look forward to seeing you! 
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